
Meeting start: 7:00 
  
Attendance: Rex Hay, Joe Mela, Guy Dela Rosa, Dave Martinez, and Shea Stevens 
 
Reviewed Agenda (see below)  
 
Notes of Interest: 

1. One and Done had 28 participants. The BCDGA contributed discs as a $9 value to the 
players’ packs and paid out the amateur divisions. 

2. Our next tournament is May 19th (A Celebration of 25 Years of Disc Golf at Tyler Park). 
3. Rex is checking with his daughter about the design of our 2019 club disc. If she is not able to 

make it, we will look for another artist. 
4. Course Maintenance: 

a. The tee for hole 29 is done 
b. The tee for hole 30 is almost complete 
c. We will be using telephone pole sections to frame the area around the tees and fill it 

with woodchips to prevent erosion 
5. Our next work day is scheduled for May 11th and will focus on preparing the course for the 

tournament. 
6. Tree tenders was attended by 5 club members. They said they learned a lot and made great 

connections with other conservationists. We also received an email from Sara Underwood 
to let us know she has some trees for us to plant. 

7. Jeff Peltz will be running a summer league. Still waiting on details. 
 
Meeting End: 8:00 
 
Agenda: 
 

1)    Finance 
2)    Tournament Updates 
3)    Winter League Final info 
4)    Course Work Updates 
5)    Disc Sales 
6)    Work Day/s 
7)    Tree Tenders Update/Stuff to plant. 
8)    Other topics 


